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Dates for your Diary 

 

16th September – Yorkshire Carer Forum  

- 

7th October – Cumbria Carer Forum  

- 

29th October – Half Term Event Day 

Please let us know if you are planning on attending. 
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 Family Fostercare 2021 Summer Newsletter 

Keep your eyes open on the roads, we have some 

new drivers! A huge congratulations to Kacey 

Bevan and Scott Nutter on passing your 

practical driving test.  

 

We also have some upcoming drivers, well done 

to LF and Martha Stewart on passing your 

driving theory test.  

     

 
   

 

 

 TS and LS made the agency proud when they attended their 

football presentation and were given an award at the 

ceremony. 

EL has been working hard to improve 

her handwriting and was recently 

awarded her pen license at school. Well 

done, E, happy writing! 

Congratulations to S and her daughter on 

taking the next step and moving into your 

own home. We look forward to seeing you 

enjoy this next stage of your journey. 

A big well done to Jack Harvey who won ‘Man of the 

Match’ 2 weeks in a row - even when the rain poured, 

he continued to play like a pro! He has since won 

‘Player of the year’ also!  

We have a budding musician amongst us in the 

agency, SM achieved a merit in her ukulele exam. 

Well done, S! 

 

LG has been representing the agency and making us 

proud when he was awarded pupil of the week at 

school for enthusiasm, consistent effort and 

approaching all tasks with a smile.  



 

 

 Family Fostercare 2021 Summer Newsletter 

Well done to all who have recently sat exams, we are so proud of your efforts and achievements. 

• Congratulations to Scott Nutter who is moving to America to study Maths and to represent 

Wingate University in North Carolina in Athletics.  

• Kirsten Nutter will be starting attendance at the University of Lincoln in September.  

• Phoebe Taylor is going to Newcastle University to study biology.   

• Kacey Bevan passed her A-levels and has gone straight into the working                                 

world.  

                             Good Luck to all of you in this next chapter of your life. 

 

 

 GCSE exams are a huge milestone in anyone’s life, we want to say a big well done to: 

• AR 

• AA 

•  JO 

 for completing your exams and putting in such effort. All 3 pupils will be                                                          

starting college in September.  
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A huge welcome to our newest Foster Carers, we are excited to have you on board as part of our team! 

Karen & Richard – 

Yorkshire 

Gemma, Jason and son 

Tommy - Yorkshire 

Herbie & Rachel – 

Cumbria 

Penny & Paul  –    

Cumbria 

We would also like to welcome 

our new Supervising Social 

Worker, Stephen, who is based 

in Cumbria. We are thrilled to 

have you join us. 
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In Yorkshire we headed to 

Cannon Hall Farm for our 

event day. This was the 

first physical event in 

nearly a year and we had a 

great turn out.  

We had lots of fun looking 

at all the different farm 

animals and playing on the 

parks.  

Thank you to all the 

families who joined us, we 

had a great day! 

MAY HALF TERM –  
YORKSHIRE 

In Cumbria we headed to the 

wildlife park for our event 

day. This was also our first 

physical event in nearly a 

year and we had a great turn 

out.  

We had lots of fun looking at 

all the different animals and 

exploring the park.  

Thank you to all the families 

who joined us, we had a 

great day! 

  

MAY HALF TERM –  
CUMBRIA 
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Back in May we celebrated 

Fostercare Fortnight. A 

group of families came 

together along with Family 

Support Worker, Emily, to 

create a very special video. 

They discuss the highs and 

lows of fostering and give 

advice to new/other foster 

carers. If you haven’t 

already watched it, head to 

our YouTube channel to 

view.  

We are recruiting! If you 

know anyone who has the 

potential to be a foster carer 

and can provide a safe home 

for a child, then please 

encourage them to contact 

us.  

Face-to-face Carer Forums 

and training is returning as 

of September. Your 

Supervising Social Workers 

will keep you updated with 

more details on this.  


